
11. ROAD SAFETY CO-ORDINATING COMMITTEE

The Committee received a report from Susan Cambridge, Road Safety Co-ordinator providing
information on the September meeting of the Road Safety Co-ordinating Committee.

The report detailed the activities being undertaken in respect of the Road Safety Strategy for the
2002/03 year.

The Committee received the information.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


